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NOTICE FROM THE
DEPUTY VICE-CHANCELLOR’S OFFICE

(ACADEMIC AND INTERNATIONAL)
UNIVERSITI UTARA MALAYSIA

CLASS RELEASE IN CONJUNCTION WITH
CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION

On Monday December 25" 2023 the country will observe a public holiday
to celebrate Christmas. The University Management has approved a
special exemption for Christian students, granting them permission to be
absent from lectures on Sunday December 24" 2023. This will enable
them to fully enjoy and celebrate the festival with their loved ones.

Please be informed.

Office of the Deputy Vice-Chancellor
(Academic & International)
Universiti Utara Malaysia

December 18t 2023



